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4th September 2020 

Welcome back, Choughs! 
Dear parents/carers, 

We’re really looking forward to welcoming you back to Choughs Class. Following Mrs Blackie’s letter earlier this 

week, we thought it would be helpful to send you some photos of what the classroom looks like and answer a 

couple of questions you may have. 

What does my child need to bring to school? 

We are trying to limit the number of things going to/from school. For this reason, we ask that no toys or 

stationery come into school (or go home!) at the moment. Thank you. 

Children must bring: 

 A named water bottle 

 A waterproof coat 

 A book bag- reading books will be cleaned regularly 

 A change of clothing in a named bag 

 A pair of wellies 

 Lunch/snacks 

Does my child need to wear a mask to school? 

The current guidance is that primary age children do not need to wear a mask. If your child would feel more 

comfortable wearing a mask, they are welcome to do so. Please ensure it is in a bag and named. Thank you. 

What do I do if I have any queries? 

At the moment, we are not going to be able to have our usual open-door policy and informal chats on the gate. 

If you need to ask/tell us something please phone the office on 01736 810486 or email secretary@st-

levan.cornwall.sch.uk. We will get back to you as soon as possible. It’s likely there will be lots of queries in the 

first couple of weeks so bear with us while we get used to this new way of working. Thank you in advance for 

your understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jessica Ferguson 

Choughs Class Teacher 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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Outside the nursery door, we have a new sink. This 

is where the children will wash their hands on their 

way into school. Reception children’s pegs are 

here. Year Ones and Twos have their pegs upstairs. 

 

Downstairs, the nursery is all ready for our six new 

Reception starters! 

 

 

Upstairs, the tables look a little different and the 

walls are ready for you to fill with lots of lovely 

learning. 

 

 

 

We have a new hand-sanitiser on the w  all (see  n here on the 

right). 
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